

Wendy Ellert, Program Coordinator

47 Rutgers Road West, Lethbridge T1K 5Y4

Workshop Evaluation

Thank you for taking the time to complete this evaluation. Your feedback will help us ensure that our program is meeting your needs. Please note that evaluations will be shared with your specific School Board. Please return this completed form to:

Phone: 403-394-9804 Fax: 403-394-9997 SCHOOL (SCHOOL BOARD): DATE: TEACHER: WORKSHOP: GRADE: PRESENTER: Yes No 1. Was this your first Scientists in School workshop? 2. Did this workshop meet your expectations for: Program content Yes ____ No ____ Yes ____ No ____ Grade level Hands-on activities Yes ____ No ____ Comments Yes ____ No ____ 3. Did this workshop promote an understanding of scientific concepts? Comments Was the presenter: Courteous Yes ____ No ____ Yes ____ No ____ Positive Knowledgeable Yes ____ No ____ Yes ____ No ____ Informative **Engaging** Yes ____ No ____ Comments 5. In arranging today's workshop were the following satisfactory? Yes ____ No ___ Yes ___ No ___ Initial booking procedure with the Scientists in School office Communication with presenter Comments _____ Yes No 6. Can you suggest any ways to improve this workshop? Comments

Help us grow: Testimonials are very helpful in obtaining support for our program. We proudly feature them in marketing materials, funding proposals, and on our website. If you are willing to help in this way please use the reverse side of this form for this purpose. Only grade level and school board will be shared, unless you grant permission to use your name. Thank you!